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Mission: To be friendly, respectful, responsible, and Christ-like 
 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS NEWS 
 

LADY SWORDS 

VOLLEYBALL  

9/14 St. Anthony School at 

home 5:00 PM (make-up) 

 

B Team VB Tournament 

Vs 

St. Anthony School 

Saturday, 9/16 

 

SWORDS CROSS COUNTRY 

9/16 Shiner Meet 

 

SWORDS 6MAN FOOTBALL 

9/28 Fayette Co. 

Homeschool at home 5:30  

 

GOOD LUCK, SWORDS! 

 

Feeling troubled and 

discouraged?  Follow 

David’s lead, and with faith 

go to God. 

Scripture says… 

The righteous cry out, the 

Lord hears and he rescues 

them from all their afflictions. 

The Lord is close to the 

brokenhearted, saves those 

whose spirit is crushed. Many 

are the troubles of the 

righteous, but the Lord 

delivers him from them all. 

Psalms 3: 18-20 

 

  

Find more information at our website: www.stmichaelswords.org 

 Standardized Testing: Next week is our annual testing week, September 18 - 22. 

Students in grades 1-8 will take the IOWA Assessments, and students in grades 2 

and 6 will also take the CogAT. The IOWA Assessments Complete assesses 

student achievement in reading, written expression, mathematics, science, social 

studies, language (vocabulary, spelling, capitalization, and punctuation), and 

computation. Level 9 also includes assessments of word analysis and listening. 

IOWA Assessments Core includes all tests except science and social studies. Then 

the CogAT appraises the cognitive development of students in grades 2 and 6. 

The test measures students’ learned reasoning abilities. Although grounded in 

biological processes, these abilities are developed through in-school and out-of-

school experiences (Houghton Mifflin Harcourt, Riverside 2012). It is important 

for these students to get plenty of rest each night before the test and to eat a 

healthy breakfast. 

 ARTS for Rural Texas: First session for Art After School begins today from 3:30 to 

4:45 PM.  

 Washington D.C. Trip 2019: Please help support this group making plans to 

travel to our nation’s capital. Gun raffle tickets are being sold $20 each with a 

drawing held at Night on the Town, and hamburger meal tickets are being sold 

$7 – the drive-thru meal will be held on October 19.  

 Safe environment: If you missed the class offered on September 5, Mary Jane 

Berger is holding another class on Tuesday, September 19 at 5:30 in the 

computer lab.  

 Strategic Planning Committee Meeting: Committee members are asked to 

attend on Wednesday September 20 at 5:00 in the computer lab. Nicole Rerich is 

the Committee Chair. 

 SAC: The School Advisory Council will attend the local meeting in El Campo at St. 

Philip’s School on Thursday, September 21 at 6 PM, dinner will be served.  Please 

contact Mrs. McAfee to let her know if you will be carpooling.  Plan to leave 

campus by 5:00 PM. 

 Bishop Cahill will join us for Mass on Friday, September 22 at 8 AM. 

HSA News 

 Please turn in your ticket stubs and money for any sold Night on the Town 

(NOTT) tickets so we can keep track of our attendance count and make plans for 

food and drink for the evening.  

 Donations needed: Please donate $10 gift cards or cash to help purchase prizes 

for the Scratch Off event at NOTT. Please send your donations to the school 

office. 

Enjoy your weekend! 


